
Dear Balaji Daram 

Thanks for your invitation to continue as Editor Chief. 

Attached is the information. 

Best Regards, 

Marynes Montiel 

 

2016-02-18 4:09 GMT-04:30 Fisheries and Aquaculture <editor.faj@omicsinc.com>: 

Dear Marynes Montiel 

Greetings from Journal of Fisheries and Aquaculture!!! 

I am writing this email based on your expertise in Fisheries and Aquaculture. 

Fisheries and Aquaculture is one of the leading international publishers for Open Access 

journals devoted to various disciplines in science and technology. 

We are inviting you to be as Editor in Chief for our journal. 

Should you be interested in accepting this invitation, then please send me your Biography, 

Research interest and recent photograph by email to editor.faj@omicsinc.com  

You will receive full waive on the publication charges of your article as you are serving as 

editors for editorial board for these many successful years of OMICS. 

Consider this as a friendly nudge. 

  

With Kind Regards, 

Balaji Daram 

Editorial Coordinator 

Fisheries and Aquaculture Journal 

Omics International 

  

 

 

 

 

--  

Profa. Marynes Montiel de Morales, MSc., PhD 

Microbióloga ambiental 

Unidad de Investigación en Microbiologia Ambiental (UIMA) 

Facultad Experimental de Ciencias 
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Universidad del Zulia 

Maracaibo-Venezuela 

 


